
 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 
                                                                           ACTION 

 
TITLE: Consider Accepting 2023-2024 Audit Report  
 
DATE:     January 27, 2025   
 
RESPONSIBLE ADMINISTRATOR: Charles Warren, CFO  
 
BACKGROUND/CONSIDERATIONS: 
The 2023-2024 audit report has been received by our independent auditors, Przybysz & Associates, 
CPAs. The report includes an unmodified opinion from the auditor.  Marc Lux, the Lead Auditor with 
Przybysz & Associates, CPAs, will make a short presentation regarding the financial position of the 
District at June 30, 2024. He will also be available to answer questions about the audit report. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
The administration recommends the board consider accepting the audit report for the year ending 
June 30, 2024 as prepared by Przybysz & Associates, CPAs. 
 
If the Board agrees, the motion would read: move to accept the audit report for the year ending June 
30, 2024 as prepared by Przybysz & Associates, CPAs.   
 
 
  


